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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  U.I.S.D. Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: Ms. Monica Madrigal, Tax Assessor-Collector 

 

THROUGH: Mr. David H. Gonzalez, Superintendent 

  Mr. Samuel D. Flores, Asst. Superintendent for Business & Finance 

 

DATE:  June 28, 2023 

 

RE:  Supporting documents 

 

 

Supporting documents are not included at this time for the agenda action item of Submission of 

the certified estimated 2023 debt collection rate and certified excess debt collections for 

2022.  The Tax Office is currently in the process of collecting until the end of the month of June. 

The report will be available and presented at the Board Workshop on July 11, 2023. 

  

   

 


